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The priorities of Acadiana Legal Service Corporation include the following: 
 
   •Preservation & Maintenance of the Family 
   •Preservation of the Home 
   •Maintenance of Economic Stability 
   •Preservation of Individual Rights 
   •Maintenance of Safety and Health 
   •Provision for Devolution of Property 
   •Enhancement of Community Development 
 
The statement of priorities was reviewed by the Board of Directors on December 12, 
2023. After discussion, the Board decided to maintain the priorities as stated above. 
Nevertheless, ALSC will re-evaluate the problem codes handled to focus on 
systemic issues in 2024.  
 
Our 2023-2028 Strategic Plan was finalized and approved by the Board on 
September 12, 2023. The main objective of the Strategic Plan is to enable “easy and 
timely access to exceptional civil legal assistance.”  
 
ALSC will continue to expand its outreach efforts with the assistance of its two 
Justice Buses, especially in rural parishes that are “legal deserts” and where our 
intake numbers per indigent population are low. Additionally, we will use our 
website and other social media outlets to solicit input from the client community to 
identify systemic issues. We will re-allocate our resources if necessary, and our 
Board will approve any adjustments to the priorities on an ongoing basis.  
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1  See 45CFR 1620.7(c).  Posted on the ALSC website for the public. 
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